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Dear Parents.

Although technically the Head teacher has the discretion to grant up to 10 school days leave of absence in any academic year (September to July), this will only be granted in exceptional circumstances, and the pupil’s level of attendance will be taken into account when any request for leave in term time is considered. Parents are

reminded that leave of absence in term time is not a right, and is only granted with the greatest reluctance, as any absence has a detrimental effect on a pupil’s academic progress and overall attendance level.

As from September 1st 2011, in line with school attendance regulations and other local schools, family holidays will not be authorised in term time (unless there are exceptional circumstances).  Family holidays should be taken during school holidays and although we appreciate that these times generally cost more, we are unable to authorise holidays taken during the school term. 

Any holiday request requires a supporting letter from an employer, indicating the reason holidays must be taken in school time (holiday prices are not a valid reason for authorisation).
The school undertakes a full programme of tuition, including all National Curriculum requirements, on a daily basis.  Please note, therefore, that it is not possible for school to provide work or activities that would substitute for time not spent in school lessons.

After submitting your form, you will receive a letter from school, indicating whether or not the absence will be regarded as authorised.
Yours sincerely

Mrs K Blackburn
Chair of Governors
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